
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

www.interiorhealth.ca 

 For Immediate Release | Sept. 27, 2021 

 
Interior Health improving access to hospital entrance  

 

OLIVER – Interior Health is creating three new emergency department drop-off parking stalls at the 

South Okanagan General Hospital in Oliver.  

 

From Sept. 27 – Oct. 2, excavation and paving will occur in front of the emergency department.  

 

During construction the entrance to the emergency department, which has been used as the main 

entrance to minimize traffic during COVID-19, will be temporarily closed. Anyone accessing the hospital, 

including those accessing the emergency department, should use the main entrance.  

 

The hospital parking lot is not impacted.   

 

Anyone wishing to access the Oliver Health Centre by vehicle is asked to enter via Spillway Road during 

construction.  

 

Once paving is complete a rainbow crosswalk will be painted in front of the emergency department as a 

symbol of diversity and inclusion. 

 

Interior Health thanks everyone for their cooperation during this project.   

 

Interior Health is committed to promoting healthy lifestyles and providing a wide range of quality health-care 

services to more than 801,000 people living across B.C.’s vast interior. For more information, visit 

www.interiorhealth.ca, follow us on Twitter @Interior_Health, Instagram @interiorhealthbc or like us on Facebook 

at www.facebook.com/interiorhealth.ca. 

 

-30- 
 

Media, for information: 
Media@interiorhealth.ca  

1-844-469-7077 
 

 

http://www.interiorhealth.ca/
http://www.interiorhealth.ca/
https://twitter.com/Interior_Health
https://www.instagram.com/interiorhealthbc/?hl=en
http://www.facebook.com/interiorhealth.ca
mailto:Media@interiorhealth.ca

